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I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 17-0144 introduced by Councilmembers Clarke, 
Bullock, Pinkett, Cohen, Reisinger, Stokes, Middleton, Schleifer, Henry, Costello and 
President Younge. 

The purpose of this bill is for requiring that the City grant a 50% discount for City services 
and equipment used to support a nonprofit event; creating certain exceptions and 
exemptions; and generally related to the provision of City support to nonprofit events. 

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) reviewed the proposed legislation. With 
the inclusion of §3 7-2, the P ABC has determined that the legislation does not have any 
negative impact on the Authority and its mission. 

Based on the comments above, the Parking Authority of Baltimore City does not oppose 
the passage of City Council Bill 17-0144, as written. 
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